


Call ‘811’ before you dig

Unauthorized digging by contractors, farmers, landscapers and homeowners is a 
leading cause of pipeline incidents. Normal farming practices can be completed 
without a call to the One Call Center, but excavations can pose a risk to underground 
utilities. Please call ‘811’ or submit a locate request at ‘www.call811.com’ before 
beginning any ground disturbance activities including, but not limited to:

•	 Deep tillage or deep plowing
•	 Trenching



What you can do to help prevent pipeline damages
•	




